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NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF POLICY STATEMENT

Title of Policy Statement: Alcohol Service in Fast Food Chains—
Policy Statement Number PS21-07.

Issuing Entity: Washington state liquor and cannabis board.
Subject Matter: This policy statement describes the Washington 

state liquor and cannabis board's position on alcohol service in fast 
food business service models.

Effective Date: November 18, 2021.
Contact Person: Katherine Hoffman, policy and rules manager, 

360-664-1622.
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